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What Our Participants Have To Say

“The survey helps family in 
retirement planning.”

- Mr Azman, 
1st time respondent in his 40s

“I have gained more information 
about healthcare insurance.”

- Mr Tan, 
in his 60s 

Dear valued participants, 
We hope that you and your family are keeping well. 
Despite the challenges arising from the COVID-19 pandemic, the recent round of the Retirement 
and Health Study (RHS) was a success, with more than 22,000 participants, including 17,000 repeat 
participants. 
Your participation helps us better understand changes in Singapore’s health and retirement 
landscape. We look forward to your continued support for the RHS. 
We hope you will enjoy reading this newsletter. Meanwhile, stay safe and healthy!
 

Winston Yean, Group Director
Central Provident Fund Board

What’s New In 2020/21?

We value the information that you have shared with us for 
the RHS. All responses are kept strictly confidential. Your 
information will not be used in any way that can identify you. 

A Message From Us

Several new measures were introduced 
to enhance the interview experience. 
These include:

Knowledge Gained Retirement Planning

Safe Management Measures  
Your health and safety are 
our top priorities during the 
face-to-face interviews amidst 
the COVID-19 pandemic.

Video Call Interviews 
This new interview mode had 
been well-received by those 
who preferred to speak with us 
virtually.

 
Online Appointment Form
2 in 5 respondents made use of 
this new and convenient way 
to  f  ix an interview appointment 
with us.

We Keep Your Information Confidential

“It was a fruitful and 
meaningful session to 

think about and 
evaluate our own 

retirement planning 
strategy.”

- Ms Than, 
in her 60s

“After the interview, 
I have a better 

understanding about 
government policies.” 

- Ms Sabia, 
respondent since 

2014
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